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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have received the following statement from our School Meals Contract manager which we 
have been asked to share with parents: 
 
The Food Standards Agency has issued a UK-wide alert about a potential peanut contamination of mustard 
products - mustard, mustard powder, and mustard flour – from one supplier.  
 
It is important to note that none of the produces recalled by the company are used by Chartwells or its 
suppliers. 
 
However, as this is ongoing, we are taking precautionary measure until the situation is fully resolved. 
 
Children with a known peanut allergy will receive items that do not contain mustard powder, such as a 
jacket potato with suitable topping, salad and a piece of fruit. 
 
Through our systems, process, and procedures we want you to know that we are working concertedly and 
proactively to ensure every child receives a nutritious and delicious meal that is safe. 
  
We will continue to work closely with the Food Standards Agency to ensure we have the latest information 
and can take appropriate action if required. 
 
We take allergens extremely seriously and our teams are trained professionals.  
 
For further information, please visit the FSA website. If you would like to be made aware of future allergen 
alerts from the FSA, you can subscribe on the website. 
 

 
If you require any further information please ring the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Dean Taylor 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


